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Keep our mail-in voting system. It works great and has for the 15 years I’ve been in 

Oregon. There’s no problem here to fix. Our mail-in system also allows maximum 

voter participation, because some people have mobility or transportation issues. Also, 

it makes it to where people don’t have to worry about if they can get off from work on 

a particular day and doesn’t disenfranchise them if something comes up like illness or 

lack of childcare. Making it easy to vote is an inherently good thing.  


